Maritime Administration -

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE:  Training of Bulgarian Chief and Second Engineers in operation of high voltage
installations and systems

Herewith Bulgarian Maritime Administration would like to inform all concerned regarding
training of Bulgarian Chief and Second Engineers in operation of high voltage installations
and systems, as follow:

- All Bulgarian Chief Engineers and Second Engineers who have Certificates of Competency
issued with validity date beyond 31.12.2016 passed training course covering requirements of
the STCW Code.

- The syllabi of the above mentioned training course covers topics as hazards associated with
HV, composition of HV installations, measures to prevent accidents, operation of such
installations and etc. ' '

- Having in mind that all' Chief and Second Engineers passed a.m. training course this
Administration do not impose limitation “not valid on ships with HV installations”.

- If a certain Administrations requests additional training and CoP for HV these persons have
to pass additional indetail training course.
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